DATE - 09-24-2018

Advisory Notice A18-017

Large Open Position Reporting (LOPR) Enhancement -
Decommission of the AO Protocol

Pursuant to Technical Notice 18-009, note that the decommission of the Large Open Position
Reporting Position Report Manager Graphical User Interface (LOPR GUI) version 1.7.1.0
and the LOPR API A0 protocol will take place as of September 28, 2018, after market close.

After this date no user will be able to connect using the old A0 protocol nor submit LOPR
reports using the LOPR GUI version 1.7.1.0. Kindly note that as of this limit date, all users
must have installed the new LOPR GUI version 12.26.5.1 or be using the LOPR API L2
protocol.

Please be sure to take all necessary measures to be ready for this upgrade if this has not already
been done.

For any comments, concerns or questions, please contact the Technical Help Desk or the
Regulatory Division (see below).

Technical Help Desk
Toll-free : 1-877-588-8489
Local : 514-871-7872

Email : samsupport@tmx.com

Regulatory Division

Toll-free : 1-800-361-5353 ext.46530
Local : 514-787-6531

Email : info.mxr@tmx.com


https://m-x.ca/f_avis_tech_en/18-009_en.pdf

